## Handicapped services added at Bell Memorial Library

A new service for the handicapped has been added at Bell Memorial Library in Mentone. The library board announces that an outside door has been installed in the research room at the rear of the building. There is a warning bell on the outside so that a handicapped person may ring and receive entry.

In addition to the new door, the research room has been completely refurnished, a drinking fountain has been installed, and central air conditioning has been added recently. When funds allow new shelving will be purchased for the research rooms.

The public is invited to stop in and see the updated facility.